
Based upon this morning’s poll of dealers, EMTA recommends a return to T+3 
settlement for trades of Brady bonds and other Emerging Market debt securities, unless 
otherwise agreed at time of trade.  This recommendation is consistent with current EMCC 
and Pru/Wex clearance policies and capabilities. 


